
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(12 April 2021, 3.00pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Lateral Flow Testing – Message from Jason Leitch 
• Staff Disability Forum Meeting via Microsoft Teams 
• COVID-19: Duke of Edinburgh Mourning Guidance 
• COVID-19 vaccine information videos 

 
Lateral Flow Testing – Message from Jason Leitch 
 
Whilst community transmission is reducing, we must continue to be vigilant as we learn to live with the 
threat of the virus and seek to return safely to everyday activities and lives.  Please watch this short video 
from Professor Jason Leitch, National Clinical Director of the Scottish Government. 
 

 
 
Staff Disability Forum Meeting via Microsoft Teams 
 
The next virtual meeting of the Staff Disability Forum will be on Wednesday 12 May from 1.00pm - 
2.30pm.  All welcome.  
 
The Staff Disability Forum aims to make positive changes in the organisation and provide a support 
network for staff with disabilities and long-term conditions.  Through the Forum we want to promote 
equality and protect disabled staff against discrimination.  
 

https://youtu.be/L0AcWlToQsg
https://youtu.be/L0AcWlToQsg


 

We also want staff to feel able to disclose their disability without any fear of stigma or negative response. 
A diverse workforce is a valuable asset and supported staff make a huge contribution to our success as 
an organisation. 
 
To join the meeting please click on the Teams link below: 
 
Microsoft Teams meeting  
Join on your computer or mobile app  
Click here to join the meeting  
 
Join with a video conferencing device  
28485375@t.plcm.vc  
 
Video Conference ID: 126 309 119 2  
Alternate VTC dialing instructions  
Learn More | Meeting options 
 
COVID-19: Duke of Edinburgh Mourning Guidance 
 
Following the announcement of the death of His Royal Highness Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh, 
Mourning Guidance has been issued by Scottish Government Protocol & Honours.  Click here to read the 
guidance. 
 
COVID-19 vaccine information videos  
 
We have added information in Arabic to our suite of videos aimed at encouraging the uptake of the 
vaccine in communities where this is likely to be low.  
 
For further information on the range of videos currently available, please contact the Equality & Human 
Rights Team on: equality@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 

 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzdmZjJlYTktYjkzMi00NGE1LWIwOGQtM2Q2MTE1MDYwYjQ5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2210efe0bd-a030-4bca-809c-b5e6745e499a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e7a90d69-b872-48aa-90b3-8a9ffbced31e%22%7d
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